
	
  
	
  
From: Jerry Dearinger <jwdearinger@gmail.com> 
Subject: Gramma requests for Cedar Hills Golf Course records 
Date: June 14, 2018 at 9:26:06 AM MDT 
To: Ken Cromar <kencromar5@gmail.com> 
 
Ken, 
 
In the event it may be of any assistance to you in connection with 
today's hearing, may I add my statement that I have worked with you 
and other members of CHCRG for at least the past seven years in an 
attempt to obtain complete and competent records from the City of 
Cedar Hills regarding free golf records, among other requests.  It has 
been a difficult and discouraging experience which has cost 
considerable money and untold hours of time which we really don't 
have to try to reach the truth.  The latest act of the City refusing to 
verify the accuracy and validity of golf course records obtained by 
former City Councilman, Rob Crawley, is indicative of what we have 
experienced time and time again over the last several years.  If the 
records do not now exist, it is only because of the City's failure to 
properly maintain them and I cannot conceive as to why they will not 
verify, or at least state that they have no reason to believe the records 
Mr. Crawley provided back to them have been tampered with and are 
thus inaccurate.  Why is the City now spending so much money on this 
hearing rather than just stating that they either have or have not 
produced all records requested? 
 
Jerry Dearinger 
	
  


